DUBLIN DISTRICT SCHOOLBOYS / GIRLS LEAGUE

REFUND POLICY

DDSL REFUND POLICY

There will be no refund of DDSL Registration Fees once paid to the league unless:

A request is deemed to be an exceptional circumstance.

Only communications as per below will be accepted as valid communications in
this process.

An E-mail to registrations@ddsl.ie must be sent within 21 days of payment,
stating the full details of the request.

The decision will be made by the Football Senior Management Team (FSMT)
within 14 days of such application being received.

The maximum refund will be €20.00 excluding transaction fees.
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